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MS Shirley Taylor
259 / 28 Oaks AVE
Dee Why NSW 2099

RE: DA2024/0597 - 21 Oaks Avenue DEE WHY NSW 2099

I oppose this proposal as it will severely congestion what’s already an overly busy street with
more trucks, road blockages, no access to our own parking entry and exit ramps. There will
be further dust and pollution for existing residents to deal with it enabling us to have windows
and doors open. Further more the extra congestion will impact local businesses, the already
overly busy post office and the local school on the street which is therefore unsafe for the
children walking home.




